
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
August 25, 2014 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Jeff Grinnell, Kristina Jackson, Corey Davidson 
 
The Board voted 3-0 to waive the legal fees for 11 MHL. Jeff Grinnell abstained from 
voting. 
 
The Board voted 4-0 to accept the letter from Gaudette Insurance, stating the vehicle at 3 
Concord Road is not considered a commercial vehicle. 
 
Dan Page, Page Construction will quote for street light replacement work and asphalt 
repair. 
 
The homeowner at 14 Lex has volunteered to apply Rustoleum Restore on his deck as a 
test case. It is a thick deck paint. The color is a light gray. 
 
Asphalt cracks will be filled by the purchase of a machine. 
 
Annual Meeting will be October 22. Laurie Guptill will contact the school to reserve the 
cafeteria. Jeff to work with Steve Richer for a budget and year end finacials. 
 
Mid State Sewerage will clean the catch basins. 
 
National Grid will be contacted to repair the damaged exterior junction boxes. 
 
Tree stumps have been removed by ALL Landscaping. 
 
Minutes approved 4-0. 
 
Next Board meeting Annual Meeting October 22, 7 PM, Millbury Street Elementary 
School. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 


